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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Presidﬁ%é:}@
DATE: March 15, 2017

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 17-0032
Rezoning — 5717 and 5723 Harford Road

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill 17-0032, which seeks to rezone 5717 and 5723 Harford Road from the R-4 Zoning District
to the C-2 Zoning District.

The proposed improvement of these properties will provide a mixed-use development which will
help to continue the community revitalization efforts along Harford Road adding commercial
space and additional residential units.

The BDC supports this resolution and respectfully requests that favorable consideration be given
by the City Council for Bill No. 17-0032.

ce; Kyron Banks, Mayor’s Office
Colin Tarbert, Mayor’s Office

NECEIVE

i
i

| JUAPR -7 oop7
? ] BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL

I . ...~3FSIDENT'S OFFICE

36 S. Charles St. Suite 2100 Baltimore, MD 21201 410.837.93050 410.837.6363 F BaltimoreDevelapment.com



